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Monday 6th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Here are a few updates: 

 

Poppy Appeal 2023: 

We have a selection of items (poppies, bracelets and clips) from the Royal British Legion to 

commemorate Remembrance Day on sale in school, there is a minimum donation of 50 pence for each 

item. 

 

Odd Sock Day: 

On Monday 13th November ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ begins in school. Odd Socks Day is a fun and light-

hearted event that encourages everyone to embrace individuality and celebrate differences. On this 

day pupils, staff and parents/carers are encouraged to wear mismatched socks as a symbol of 

uniqueness and to promote acceptance of diversity. 

 

Children in Need: 

On Friday 17th November, it is wear your own clothes day for a donation of £1.00 with the theme of 

Spots and Stripes.  All money raised will go to Children in Need. 

 

WRAP UP - Warm a Heart, Give a Coat: 

A huge thank you to Worsley Rotary Club who have donated 49 coats to school, through their ‘Warm 

a Heart, Give a Coat’ campaign.  
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Parent Governor: 

We have two parent governor vacancies on our Governing Board.  You can either nominate yourself or 

nominate another parent, if we have more nominations than needed there will need to be a ballot.  If 

you are interested in this role, please read the information pack and if you would like further 

information Mrs Prince our Chair of Governors will be available to answer any questions after school 

on Thursday 9th November.  

 

Monday 4th December: 

A reminder that school is closed on Monday 4th December to all pupils. 

 

School Website: 

Our school website is updated on a regular basis, please take a look! 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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